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Upcoming Events 

November 8  Mass of Remembrance   
  6:30pm Chapel & Gathering  
  Space 

December 13 Christmas Party at Makray  
  Memorial Golf Club 

January 12 Packing bags for Greencastle  
  Service Project 

January 19 Greencastle visit 

January 24 Hats & High Tea 

 

Housewarming Good Wishes to Anne Rometty.  

Our Thanks to: 

¶ Sandra Zgonina for the beautiful 

Pumpkins for the October Meeting. 

¶ Therese Lombardo for donating her 

half of the 50/50 Raffle to SAWC. 

Our condolences to Mary Sneed on the 

death of her brother-in-law, John S. 

Sneed, Jr. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to all who donated and 

participated in the Barrington Relay for Life this 

past June.  We were recognized as a Rising Star 

Team!   

 

Please contact Kathleen Amatangelo if you have someone 

you would like us to remember in our prayers at 847-382-

5558 or ExTexii@aol.com. 

Please contact Margaret Lortie if you have any questions 

about the newsletter at 224-542-9321 or lortiefam-

ily@gmail.com. 

Happy November friends!! 

As I sit down to write to you all, I 

realize that we’ve been blessed 

with a magnificent Fall!! The Holy 

Spirit has given us some warm, 

sunny, and colorful days to re-

flect, enjoy, and appreciate!!! 

Looking ahead, our next general 

meeting is just around the cor-

ner!! We’ll be focusing on the 

theme of “Character”, and meeting at 6:30p.m. on November the 

8th, in the Chapel for our Mass of Remembrance. At this event , 

we’ll pray for and honor all the deceased women of our club with-

in the past year, and for those special women in our lives who 

display genuine character. I hope you can join us, and even con-

sider bringing a friend or neighbor. After the mass, we’ll meet in 

the Gathering Space for fellowship and fun!! Our Act of Compas-

sion for this meeting is toys for Catholic Charities. Appetizers are 

always appreciated!! 

Please save the date for our annual Christmas Party at Makray 

Golf Club on Tuesday, December the 13th, in the evening. You’ll 

see more details within this newsletter! Be sure to get your res-

ervation in, as this year plans to be awesome!!! 

Our club is busy fulfilling our service mission. You can easily find 

our volunteer form on our parish website. Feel free to print that 

out, sign up for activities you’re interested in, and drop it off at 

our next meeting. Please let me know if you have any service 

ideas, or projects you’d love to see our club involved with....we 

can do great things together!!! Please read on to learn about our 

incredible chemo basket project, and how this event was a great 

success!! 

Together in Faith Always,  

Anne 

From the President… Anne Rometty 



On Wednesday, October 26th, 2016 many of the 

Women’s Club members came together to assemble 

bags for patients currently undergoing chemotherapy. 

Items such as toothpaste, lip balm, candy, journals, 

socks, gloves, mouth rinse, body lotion, paperback 

novels, and tea were collected from club members for 

a few weeks, then sorted, and assembled lovingly into colorful bags. 

Beautiful hats were also donated from our hard-working knitting minis-

try. Hand-written notes of encouragement and love were written by club 

members, and added to each bag. Father Chris attended our service 

project and blessed all of the bags. It was a beautiful evening of service 

and friendship. Many thanks to Jeanne Arnold for overseeing and direct-

ing our club members through this project. 

The Saint Anne Women’s Club welcomed 

Laurie Kane, owner of Treetime Christ-

mas Creations at our October general 

meeting on Tuesday, October 11. She 

shared ways in which we can transition 

our fall décor to the winter holidays by 

using a few decorative items from her 

shop. For example, you can take decora-

tive lanterns and baskets and decorate them with autumnal pieces 

during Halloween and Thanksgiving and then replace those items 

with whimsical Christmas decorations and lights. She also made 

suggestions on how to keep the items up to date throughout the 

year. Her designs could be used on your holiday dining table, sofa 

table, hearth and front door or just about anywhere that can use a decorative touch. Having given us 

ideas on how to save for the holidays, we might wish to stop by this well known establishment located at 

22N102 Pepper Rd in Lake Barrington, IL to grab some steals before the holiday rush. 

The October 50/50 raffle was a great success.  $104.00 in tickets were sold with the winner, Therese 

Lombardo receiving $52.00.  Therese very generously gifted her winnings back to the Club so Meals with 

Wheels received a donation of $104.00 from the Women's Club.  Thank you Therese and all the women 

who purchased tickets.  There will be no 50/50 raffle in November because we are asking for gratuities to 

Synod, our musical entertainment for the evening.  

October Meeting 

Saint Anne Women’s Club Chemo Bag Service Project Fall 2016 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Attention all members, we are in 

need of volunteers in several of our 

ministries.  If you’d like to help 

within our club, please consider 

signing up to volunteer. The volun-

teer opportunity page is attached 

to this email, and is online within 

the parish website under the Wom-

en’s Club. Simply, print it out, and 

fill it in, and bring it to our next 

meeting.  We will also have copies 

at our meeting in November.  
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The Women’s Club will hold its annual Christmas Party on Tuesday, December 13, at 

Makray Memorial Golf Club, 1010 South Northwest Highway in Barrington. The event 

will start at 6:15PM with a cash bar. Dinner will be served buffet-style starting at 

7:15PM. This year we will feature an after-dinner fashion show by Chico’s with mod-

els from our very own Women’s Club! We will also have 50/50 raffle for a cash prize. 

It is an event not to be missed! Bring a friend to join in the celebration! 

There is a charge of $38 per person. 

Please RSVP by December 1, and mail your check (made payable to Saint Anne Wom-

en’s Club) to Mary McKenna, P.O. Box 273, Barrington, IL 60011. Please note that 

there will be no walk-ins allowed unless there is a cancellation. 

Names of all attending_________________________________________________ 

Phone Number ________________________Email __________________________ 

Number of tickets ____________ at $38 = $____________ amount enclosed 

Please join members of the Saint Anne Women’s Club on Tuesday, November 8  

at 6:30 pm in the chapel for its annual Mass of Remembrance. This mass is in 

honor of women who have served in the Saint Anne Women’s Club but have de-

parted. You are also encouraged to offer prayers for other women who have had a 

meaningful role in your life. After mass we will come together to socialize in the 

Gathering Space and enjoy a musical performance by Saint Anne cantor, Karen 

McBride. This is Karen’s second time performing for our club, and if you have seen 

her before or if this is your first time, it will be a very special night of entertainment. 

In the spirit of giving, please also bring a new, unwrapped toy for Catholic Charities for this month’s act 

of compassion. 

Reservations and payments for the Women’s Club Christmas party will be accepted that evening. Please 

see details below. 

Mass of  

Remembrance  

and Concert 

This is our second visit and we’re very excited to nurture the residents of Greencastle.  Many of the resi-

dents live alone and don’t have family in the area.  Please give some time for this volunteer opportunity. 

There are two timeframes to help: January 12th 9:30-11:00 am or 1:00-2:30 pm for packing grocery 

bags at Project Hope.  All the food is provided.  We come together to sort and pack 150 bags. 

On January 19th 9:15-11:15 am, we will transport and deliver grocery bags to all of the residents.  We 

travel door to door and drop off grocery bags.  We’ll be singing songs, working on activities with the resi-

dents, and sharing love and kindness on a cold winter day! 

Sign up at the November meeting or email Anne Rometty at arometty@gmail.com. 

Greencastle Visit—Our Winter Service Project 



120 North Ela Street 

Barrington, IL 60010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on the web at www.stannebarrington.org 

Chaplain: .............................. Fr. Jack Dewes  

Spiritual Moderator: ................ Sr. Lauretta Leipzig 

President: ............................. Anne Rometty 

Vice-President ....................... Mary McKenna 

Treasurer: ............................. Andrea Wirt 

Recording Sec.:  .................... Cathy Sisto 

Corresponding Sec.:  .............. Kathleen Amatangelo 

Programs: ............................. Mary Sneed 

Church & Comm. Affairs: ......... Joanne Stack 

Family & Special Events: .......... Sara Roach 

Club Org. Services: ................. Shirley Michelotti 

Past President: ....................... Margaret Lortie 

Saint Anne Women’s Club Executive Board 

“We, the women of Saint Anne Catholic Community, are called together by God to be an organization 

united through prayer, hospitality, and ministry.  We are committed to provide Christian service and 

to further the spiritual, intellectual, and social growth of our members and the larger community.” 


